
Our church continues to partner with four other churches, Grand Avenue United Methodist

Church, Christ the King Lutheran Church, Living Word Lutheran Church, and Parkside

Community United Church of Christ, all located in Port Washington and Saukville, to

support our joint ecumenical initiative, Lighthouse Youth Ministry. Lighthouse has a new

Youth Director, Christin Flucke. Christin welcomes all middle school and high school youth

to join the group this fall! 

     Here is Lighthouse's September schedule:

Have questions about Lighthouse or want to get involved? Contact Director Christin Flucke

at (262) 483-9582 or christin.flucke@lighthouseyouth.org. Check out Lighthouse - Port

Washington Saukville Ecumenical Youth Ministry on Facebook or go to their website at

lighthouseyouth.org. 
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NEW PROGRAM YEAR FOR LIGHTHOUSE

RECORDINGS OF WORSHIP SERVICES
We continue to record our Sunday worship services each week for those who are unable to

attend. Be sure to subscribe to our YouTube channel ("First Congregational Church of Port

Washington"). This allows you to receive immediate notification when a service is uploaded. 

https://www.facebook.com/Lighthouse-Port-Washington-Saukville-Ecumenical-Youth-Ministry-273196236847639/?ref=search&__tn__=%2Cd%2CP-R&eid=ARCatHj21cW6UJa0oVf9tEa6QdExHyit9HiO9hegKv-1TqP_bTFBRKjpxaTi1bS3o82t9VqMu0ST0lrA
http://www.lighthouseyouth.org/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCStYFW2M0SIldm9wT4eLeYA

